
Tudor Area Community Council 

October, 2022 Notes 

Welcome back to first in-person meeting since around February 
meeting 2020. We were welcomed and given a new and more 
conducive meeting room from our new owner/hosts, God's Family 
Church and Achieve Alaska. Meg Zaletel and Felix Rivera were present 
and each gave reports based on what they are doing with the 
Assembly, generally, and then specifically with the issues and 
committees they are most involved with. A representative from Elvi 
Gray-Jackson's office was there and highlighted the bills that 
Ms.Jackson had gotten passed and signed into law during the last 
legislative session. Questions were asked and answered to inform 
members,in more detail, about issues that sitting members had 
presented. Geran Tarr, the legislative representative for City view-
Airport Heights,Russian Jack Mountain View, and a part of Downtown 
districts. She presented what she has done and accomplished in the 
Legislature over her many terms and her overview of the Alaska 
Legislative process. She answered questions to clarify any of the issues 
or new ones that she had talked about. 

We were then given a grand tour of the facility and the many programs, 
outreach and aspirations of this church group for improving the lives 
and well being of poor, under served, and homeless Anchorage citizens. 
We were impressed with their hospitality, excitement about their 
varied programs and missions and openness to questions posed by 
council members and guests. The meeting adjourned around 8:30 pm. 

Old Business 

None. 

 



New Business 

No requests from any outside groups have been made to present at this 
meeting. Pastor King will give a more in depth presentation regarding 
the social programs that the church and Achieve Alaska have and are 
building in Anchorage. Also he may speak on how their programs may 
integrate with other programs and services within the Anchorage area 
and answer questions. Anyone in the Tudor Area Community Council 
area that is bounded by 36th Ave., Lake Otis Pkwy, Tudor Rd and New 
Seward Highway is welcome to come and participate in the meeting as 
well as any other interested people in the Anchorage community.  

 


